
 
 
 
  

Headteacher’s daily blog 
 

Date: Tuesday 7th April 2020 
 

Dear all, 
 
I hope you all had a good day yesterday. I have been in touch with Cavell Court to see if there is 
any way of being able to communicate with some of the residents there as they are likely to be 
feeling very isolated at this time. The manager has suggested that some of the children could send 
in letters or pictures by email and that the residents would be able to send some replies back. If 
your child wanted to do that, could you please send something via email 
(​office@cringleford.norfolk.sch.uk​) with Cavell Court in the title and we will pass these on. 
 
Norfolk County Council is keen to make sure that parents are aware of the Just One Norfolk 
website (​https://www.justonenorfolk.nhs.uk/​). This is a digital platform for Norfolk parents and 
carers, created by the NHS in partnership with Norfolk families. It is full of up to date clinical 
information, advice and support. The aim is for families to easily move between websites, finding 
relevant information easily. It gives families a wealth of self-care information, supporting them to 
build knowledge, skills and confidence to take care of their families' health and wellbeing and seek 
further support or guidance when needed. It also signposts them to both local and national 
services. It has features that will read out and translate all written text, making it open to everyone 
and accessible whenever it’s needed. I have attached a leaflet with this blog. 
 
Wishing you all the best, 
 
Mr Henery 
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